
File No.16-1147-S3 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Supplemental Police Account (SPA) 
Fourth Quarterly Report. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

NOTE and FILE the Board of Police Commissioners report dated March 14, 2017, attached to 
the Council file, relative to the SPA Fourth Quarterly Report, covering October through 
December 2016. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on April 4, 2017, your Public Safety Committee considered a Board of 
Police Commissioners transmittal relative to the SPA Fourth Quarterly Report. An opportunity for 
public comment was held. After further discussion of the matter, the Committee moved to note 
and file the SPA Fourth Quarterly Report This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 

MJ;MBER YQTI; 
ENGLANDER: YES 
BUSCAINO: YES 
BONIN: YES 
O'FARRELL: YES 
MARTif\EZ: YES 
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